
 

I would like to thank all of team Norton for their hard 
work this academic year and throughout 2021. We have a 
strong and dedicated team of governors, school staff and 

parents. Norton is a family and one of which I am ex-

tremely proud.  

 

Have a wonderful Christmas with your incredible children. 

They really are the best in the world. 
 

Mrs Farren and Team Norton 

A note from Mrs Farren…. 

 

Weekly News 3rd January 

2022 

 

Hot Dinner Menu week 1 
Monday 

 Bank holiday—school closed 

Tuesday 

 Inset day—school closed 

Wednesday 

 Roast Chicken 

 Vegetable Wellington 

 Jacket Potato with Cheese 

Thursday 

 Beef spaghetti Bolognaise 

 Vegetable sausage hot dog 

 Jacket Potato with Tuna (or 
cheese) 

Friday 

 Fish fingers 

 Cheese & tomato pinwheel 

 Jacket Potato with Baked Beans 

Please settle all dinner 
money debts ready for 

next term. 

Happy New Year 

School starts at 9.00am on Wednesday 5th January 2022 

Norton Little Learners 

A letter together with funding forms for next 

term have been sent home today. 

Before and After school club 
 

December invoices will be sent out during the 

first week of January. 

 

Remember to check your Parent Pay accounts 

and settle all debts. Thank you 


